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	Service Above Self 

		Quote	of	the	Week	
			If	we		intend	to	provide	a	
better	 life	 and	 world	 for	
future	 generations,	 we	
can’t	ignore	the	quality	of	
the	environment	we	leave		
behind.										John	Kasich	
	
Meeting:	July	17,	2018	
		We	listened	to	the	bios	of	
Dr.	 Bill	 Chapman	 and	
Melinda	Brasher.	
		Bill	was	 recently	named	
Superintendent	 of	 the	
Year	covering	a	20	county	
area	of	Texas.		Melinda	is	
the	 executive	 director	 of	
public	 relations	 for	 the	
Georgetown	ISD.	
	
Meeting:	July	24,	2018	
		Christian	 Smith,	 the		
son	 of	 President	 Sam,	
presented	a	program	on	
the	 causes	 and	 world	
situation	 which	 led	 to	
the	Korean	War.	The	war	
began	 in	 1950	 and	
ended	with	a	truce,	not	a	
peace	treaty,	in	1954.	
	
	
	

Meeting:	July	31	2018			
		We	listened	to	a	program		
from	the	president	of		
First	 Texas	 Bank,	 Van	
Swift.	 	 They	 are	 family	
owned,	 independent,	 and	
conservative	 	 community	
banks.	
		Van	stressed	that	one	of	
the	bank’s	main	concerns	
is	 cyber	 security.	 About	
100	 attempts	 are	 made	
monthly,	 trying	 to	 break	
into	their	accounts.	
	
Meeting:	August	7,	2018	
		Dr.	 Laura	 Hobgood,	 a	
Southwestern	 professor,	
will	 be	 the	 speaker.	 The	
presentation	 will	 center	
on	her	latest	book,	A	Dog’s	
History	 of	 the	 World:	
Canines	 and	 the	
Domestication	of	Humans.	
		Laura	 also	 helps	 with	
dog	 rescue	 and	 fosters	
dogs	from	the	Williamson	
County	shelter.	
	

Glenn	Coward	
		Our	 club	 extends	 its	
deepest	 sympathy	 to	
Glenn		after	the	passing	of	
his	brother,	Edwin.	Glenn	

had	moved	him	in	the	past	
year	 from	 Kansas	 to	
Georgetown	
	

		Return	of	the	Natives	
		It	 was	 nice	 to	 see	 Bob	
Elam	 and	Art	 Tragesser	
back	among	the	troops.	
	

Happy	Birthday	
Beth	Warner			August	11	
Bill	Blodgett			August		19	
And	many	more.	
	

The	 Rotary	 A-Team	
Directors		for	2018-19			
Membership		
							Carolyn	Holloway	
Assistant	Membership	
							John	Schwebke	
The	Rotary	Foundation	
							John	Chenoweth	
Public	Relations	
							Barbara	Barrett	
Club	Administration	
							Adaire	Wolf	
	

Future	Club	Meetings	
August	7					Cowan	Creek	
August	14			Cowan	Creek	
August	21				SC	Ballroom	
August	28					Cowan	Creek		
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